
 

 

CITY OF FORT SASKATCHEWAN  
 

Fort Saskatchewan Policing Committee Appointment 

 
Motion: 
 
That Council approve the appointment of Cameron McCormick to the Fort Saskatchewan Policing 
Committee for the balance of a three-year term commencing February 25, 2015 and expiring on 
December 31, 2016. 
 
Purpose: 
 
The purpose of this report is to appoint a public-at-large member to the Fort Saskatchewan Policing 
Committee. 
 
Background: 
 
The City of Fort Saskatchewan has recently received the resignation of Daryl Stubbington, public-at-large 
member to the Fort Saskatchewan Policing Committee.  As a result of this resignation, the Application 
Review Committee is recommending the appointment of Cameron McCormick to the Fort Saskatchewan 
Policing Committee. 
 
The Application Review Committee, consisting of Councillor Sheldon Bossert, as well as a representative 
and administrative liaison from the Fort Saskatchewan Policing Committee conducted interviews on 
November 26, 2014.  Three applicants, including Cameron McCormick, were interviewed for the two 
vacancies on the Committee.  Ian McDonell and Zeljka Mikelic-Strazza were previously appointed by 
Council to fill the two vacancies on the Committee.  As outlined in Council Policy GOV-007-C, applications 
are retained on file for a period of six month, should a future vacancy occur.   
 
Alternatives: 
 
1. That Council approve the appointment of Cameron McCormick to the Fort Saskatchewan Policing 

Committee. 
2. That Council not approve the appointment of Cameron McCormick to the Fort Saskatchewan Policing 

Committee, and advise how they wish to proceed.  
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